
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  
 President’s Message 

February 2018 
 
All HHEPC Members, 
 
I am not sure about everyone else, but one good snow/ice storm is more than enough for me.  I hope 
everyone is staying safe and warm!  I personally am already looking forward to Spring and Summer. 
Our new Board of Directors had an excellent meeting in November with several projects for the year 
already started and in progress.  We have members working on updating our website and adding some 
potentially helpful links.  
 
Additionally, we as the Board of Directors are making it a goal to increase our membership this year 
so if you have any individuals in mind to join please do not hesitate to reach out to them or let us 
know their contact information and we would love to reach out to them directly.  We have assigned 
calling responsibilities to the various board members to reach out to current and prospective members. 
  
We are hoping to enjoy fellowship with a large set of new members at a new just for fun event at the 
Oliver Winery in June.  We are still in the initial planning stages for this event but it should be a great 
time. 
 
Just a reminder (again)…Your 2017-2018 Membership Renewal Notice is now due. If you haven’t 
already done so, please take a few minutes to complete the Membership Renewal Notice and mail 
your renewal notice and the $125 membership fee to: George Spray, c/o Jackson County Bank, P. O. 
Box 1001, Seymour, IN 47274. Thank you! 
 
As we move forward I would encourage you to reach out to any of the board members by phone, 
email or in person and let us know how we might be able to improve the HHEPC in the upcoming 
year. 
 
Hope to see everyone at the February meeting in Bloomington! 
 
Brad Minor 
President 
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